
 

Newssheet 6th October 2024 
Welcome to St Paul’s Egham Hythe especially if you are here for the first time.  

This morning, we are celebrating Harvest Festival with our local uniform groups.  

You can find all the hymns, readings and prayers for today in the Order of Service. 

What’s on 6th – 13th October 
Sunday 6th 10am  

7.30pm 

Harvest Festival Celebration Service 

St Paul’s @ the Pub- Thameside Brewery, all welcome 

Tuesday  9.30am  

3-4.30pm  

7-8.30pm  

Morning Prayer in the Lady Chapel, open to all  

No Youth Space this week 

Foodbank in church  

Thursday 9.30 – 11am  

1-2pm   

Stepping Stones baby and toddler group 

Tea and Chat followed by Communion, all welcome 

Sunday 13th October 10am  

12noon 

Holy Communion in church (streamed to YouTube and zoom) 

Blessing of Marriage 

Contact office@speh.org.uk for zoom joining codes and to sign up for weekly email updates  

  

For prayer this week  
• For those who live in Hythe Road, Knights Close, Lacy Close, Langton Way 

• Thanksgiving for all the good gifts God gives us 

• For the work of Runnymede Foodbank- volunteers and clients. 

• For those who are ill and have asked for prayer including Ian, Edna, Hazel, Jon, Alma, Jane, 

Debbie and Laura  

• We pray for those who mourn. At their year’s mind we remember Susan Howard, Daisy Wilson, 

Ron Miles, Ted Knight 



 

  

  

 

 

All of today’s harvest gifts have been donated to 

Runnymede Foodbank which runs from St Paul’s every Tuesday evening. Can you help 

donate the following items? Jam, Tinned Meat and Fish, Rice, Washing up liquid, Anti-bac 

spray, long life milk and long life juice. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

We are very pleased to say that we will be having a 
Confirmation service here at 

St Paul’s with +Paul, Bishop of Dorking on Sunday 1st December. Our Confirmation 
preparation group will begin after half term - if you are interested and would like to explore 

what Confirmation means talk to Rev’d Josh or Rev’d Sue. 
 

  

 

 

 

Exciting news! Our Open Space Project is in the final stages of consideration.  

Having been approved by the Your Fund Surrey team and recommended by the council 

panel, it will now go before the cabinet at the end of October where a final decision will be 

made on whether the project gets the go-ahead.  

Supporting ministry at St Paul’s: We now have a card reader at the back of church if you’d 

like to make a donation to the work of St Paul’s. If you’re able to give regularly see details of the 
Parish Giving Scheme on website www.speh.org.uk/support-us. 
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